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Dear Committee Members, 
 
Please put an end to terrible cruelty inflicted on hens in battery cages. 
 
This shouldn't even be an issue in 2019. Australia should be ashamed that this cruel industry has 
been able to continue despite protests by millions over many years.   
 
Show some moral compass and call for a ban to this horrific industry. 
 
Cruelty towards innocent animals has no place in Australia or anywhere else. 
 
Thank you in anticipation. 
 
Regards 
 
Lesley Bain 


